
April 4, 2017 

 

Mr. Jerrol F. Custer 

9920 Saltsburg Road 

Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15339 

 

Dear Mr. Custer: 

 

Thank you for speaking with me last Thursday, October 2, 1997 about your forthcoming deposition.  

This is to confirm that your deposition by the Assassination Records Review Board is scheduled for 

Tuesday, October 28, 1997 at 10:00 A.M. at the new Archives II Building at 8601 Adelphi Road in 

College Park, Maryland. 

 

Enclosed with this letter is a travel advance voucher form upon which we urgently need both your 

social security number, and your signature.  Please return it immediately to the ARRB, using the 
pre-addressed, pre-paid FEDEX envelope provided. [If you do not know the location of a nearby 

FEDEX drop-off point, please call the toll-free number on the front of the envelope.]  We will use 

this form to obtain your travel advance check for $ 220.00 from our accounting office in Kansas City. 

 Your travel advance is predicated upon the specific costs for your hotel in Crystal City, and expected 

costs for meals and incidentals.  On approximately Thursday of next week (October 16) we intend to 

FEDEX to you your travel advance check, airline tickets, and a letter providing details regarding your 

hotel reservation and other logistic arrangements.  Per your request, I will meet you at National 

Airport and ensure you get to your hotel on October 27, and I will also pick you up in the hotel lobby 

the morning of your deposition and escort you to Archives II via METRO train and the Archives 

shuttle bus system. 

 

I want to thank you for your cooperation in this matter and I look forward to meeting you on October 

27, 1997 at National Airport.  Should you have any additional questions, please do not hesitate to 

call me collect. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Douglas P. Horne 

Chief Analyst for Military Records 



 

Enclosures 

 

 

 

 


